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Dear Friends 

Welcome to Boston! Thank you for visiting and for choosing our historic and diverse city for your 2024 Annual 
Meeting.  On behalf of the City of Boston, our residents, and our meetings and hospitality sector, please let me 
convey how excited we all are to host ENDO 2024 in June. 

Whether you’re visiting or returning home, Boston is an all-inclusive city that is welcoming to everyone. We have a 
rich array of cultural, commercial, and culinary attractions across our 23 unique neighborhoods. Boston is eclectic 
and cosmopolitan, we are an educational hub and a nexus for pioneering through leaders and innovative growth. 
For four centuries we have welcomed people from across the globe to visit Boston or migrate here to call it home; 
our residents speak over 100 different languages. 

Much has changed in Boston since your conference was last here in 2016. In the heart of a city so rich in history, the 
Seaport is a neighborhood of all things new and unexpected. It is a neighborhood of innovation and technology a 
perfect setting to host the education and collaboration that will take place during ENDO 2024. 

While in town, visitors will have the opportunity to explore everything our great city has to offer. As you will see on 
your visit, Boston is home to an amazing array of hotels, activities, and restaurants for attendees to enjoy. For 
centuries, scholars from around the world have called Boston home or traveled here for research and immersion. 
We’re excited for ENDO 2024 attendees from around the globe to experience our vibrant city. 

It is my pleasure to welcome you to Boston. We wish you a safe, memorable, and pleasant visit and hope to see you 
again soon!  

Sincerely, 

Michelle Wu 

Mayor of Boston 


